
Notice for November 2018   

  

Coon Lake Improvement District Meeting  

  

  

  

  

  

The regularly scheduled CLID Meeting to be held @ 7 PM,   

Wednesday Night November 14th has been cancelled   
  
  
  

  
  
  

For Further Information please contact Al Beck at 

albeck9801@hotmail.com  

  
  
  
  
  
  

  

This notice is required by the MN Open Meeting Law to be posted prior to Monday  
January 8th @ 8am and remain until after the scheduled meeting date and time  

of 7 PM, January 10, 2018.  


